From: Phil Andersen [mailto:deland@chorus.net]
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2012 2:13 PM

To: Martin, Al

Subject: Mullins project (2550 University) Banners

Dear Mr. Martin,

| understand that the Urban Design Commission is considering a proposal from the Mullins group
regarding placing large banners and signage on their 2550 University project. | would like you to forward
my opposition to placing banners that are any larger than currently allowed by city ordinances to the
Design Commission (from what | understand the Mullins proposal greatly exceeds the allowed sizes).
Regards,

Phil Andersen

2630 Mason St.



